To:	Jordan Cohen
	Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs (OIRA)
	Office of Management and Budget (OMB)

From:	LeBretia White
	Family and Youth Services Bureau
	Administration for Children and Families (ACF)

Date:	May 18, 2022

Subject:	NonSubstantive Change Request – Fast Track Generic: Sexual Risk Avoidance Education (SRAE) Training and Technical Assistance Feedback Survey (2022)
	(OMB #0970-0401) 


This memo requests approval of nonsubstantive changes to the approved generic information collection, Sexual Risk Avoidance Education (SRAE) Training and Technical Assistance Feedback Survey (2022), approved under the Generic Clearance for the Collection of Routine Customer Feedback (OMB #: 0970-0401). 

Background
On May 3, 2022, OMB approved a generic information collection to collect feedback from SRAE grantees related to the training and technical assistance (T&TA) they have received. Since receiving approval, the program office identified a few questions that are needed to identify grantee TA needs related to human trafficking grantee programming. These questions were included on an approved survey from 2021 to collect feedback from Personal Responsibility Education Program (PREP) grantees and we would like to ask similar questions to the SRAE grantees to assess their TA needs related to human trafficking.

Overview of Requested Changes
We have updated the survey to include 4 questions related to human trafficking programming (questions 21-24 in the updated survey) and removed one question from the previously approved version that was redundant with the added questions. We anticipate the estimated time per response to remain the same. The overall purpose and use of the information collected remains the same.

Time Sensitivities

Per the SRA TTA contract Statement of Work, the contractor is to provide the feedback survey to grantees within 45 days of contract award. This feedback survey requires approval by Friday, May 13, 2022 to meet this requirement. 
